“IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS”

Due to administrative exigencies and system updates, please be advised that ATM
cash transactions made in UAE, Thailand and Kazakhstan will be declined till
31.01.2025

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and are working diligently to
resolve the issue as soon as possible

In the meantime, we recommend using alternative payment methods such as :

v" Credit/Debit cards at merchant outlets
v" Online banking and mobile banking apps etc.,

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. For any queries or concerns
please reach out to our 24/7 customer service team at 1800 1030

Canara Bank
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